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December 1, 1970 

Dear Friend: 

It is a great pleasure to forward to you our recently 
completed study of the University of Michigan Law School's 
Class of 1955. As you know, this study was based on 
questionnaires distributed to members of the Class and 
returned by them to the School. We are grateful to the 
Class for its cooperation. Of 199 questionnaires mailed 
to Class members, 160 were completed and returned. By 
any standards, this is a remarkable record. 

I believe that you will find the study interesting 
and revealing. I think also it will be the source of 
additional pride in your Class and the School; for the 
report constitutes a record of service and achievement. 
We believe that it contributes significant information to 
the study of the American legal profession and the role of 
the University of Michigan Law School in training for the 
profession. 

We thank you for your assistance and cooperation. 

~cere ly, yours, ... '.)/I .. ;i 
t_\~ .)/7 u(; 
Franc1.s ~ kr1~n---
Dean 

FAA/jrd 
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